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The ISLA 31st Annual Securities Finance & Collateral Management Conference will be taking place at the 

President Wilson Hotel during 18 - 20 June 2024 in Geneva! 

As part of ISLA’s increased focus on Diversity, Equity & Inclusion initiatives, we endeavour to attract a diverse 

audience at our annual flagship event, including those that may not ordinarily get a chance to attend. 

We are delighted to announce that we are offering up to 50 delegate passes to qualifying representatives to 

attend at a heavily discounted rate!  

What’s Included  

The discounted pass* will allow access to all conference sessions as well as scheduled networking events held 

over the three days. Subject to demand, details of a further networking opportunity will be communicated in 

due course! 

 

 *a code will be provided to those that qualify which will discount the Early Bird and Standard Rate Tickets at 

checkout during the registration process on our event page.  

Who Should Apply  

We are looking for applicants who may qualify against one of the following criteria:  
   

✓ Be employed by an ISLA Member firm, and are:  

o a relatively new entrant to the SFT industry (qualification based broadly on title or 
experience).  
o an individual based in Switzerland who wouldn’t routinely have the opportunity to attend 
the Conference when held in other countries (such as those in Operations, Legal, etc).  

✓An individual who has left the industry but are looking to re-enter.  

✓Students or academics (please contact ISLA for more information to discuss).  

 

Disclaimer/Restrictions  

Whilst the passes will be allocated on a first come first serve basis, there will be a restricted number of passes 

per firm, and any allocation will ultimately be at ISLA’s discretion. 

 

This does not include accommodation or travel, as they will need to be arranged separately (hotel links will be 

provided upon successful qualification and registration).  



If you are interested in hearing more, or would like to apply, please contact us at events@islamea.org. 
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